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Lane splitting is a safe and reasonable way (c: Berkeley traffic safety studies) to allow 

motorists who operate two-wheeled vehicles to lessen traffic, lower risk of perilous 

rear-end accidents (where a motorcycle could end up "sandwiched" between two 

cars longitudinally), and prevent dangerous mechanical failures. I support this bill 

largely because it will save lives.  


